

Our Ref: JRS/pw	
Your Ref:	
Email:	

Medical Director's Office
Walton Hospital



Tel: Fax:

6 February 2018

Gen Grainger CESR and Training Coordinator The Royal College of Psychiatrists 21 Prescot Street London E1 8BB

Dear Ms Grainger

Re: Dr

I confirm that Dr is in good standing with the Trust. I regard him as an excellent clinician and consummate professional. I have no hesitation in recommending him for the position of CESR evaluator.

Yours sincerely



We believe that patient, carer and family feedback - good or bad - is essential to ensuring our healthcare services provide the best possible care and treatment to the people we serve. Share your feedback with us by visiting: www.derbyshirehealthcareft.nhs.uk